
From: Greg Goodrich <greg@afshhi.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Allan Holmesaholmes@gibbs-holmes.com 

Date: 2/13/2012 4:10:18 PM
Subject:

Attachments: NLRB Letter.pdf

Katherine

Thanks for showing interest interest in my plight. I have spent 60k fighting this and now appear no closer to a resolution that I was 
May of last year. I am a small contractor in the Hilton Head area fighting to survive in the construction industry.

May 17, 2011 I received a letter from NLRB explaining that Local 669, United Association of Journeymen pipe fitters AFL-CIO was 
petitioning for a election, my attorney Allan Holmes responded. Few weeks later I received a letter from NLRB that a election was to be 
held at my office June 23 2011. Allan confirmed verbally with the NLRB representative Stiney / Daniel voters were not part of the
election group. I had multiple meetings with my employees about the Union. 5 days before the election I received a Notice Of Election
to post in my premises that listed Stiney /Daniel voters as eligible. We had the election, Union was present . The Union representatives 
challenged 5 voters, 2 were current employees on election day. The votes were read aloud to all, we won 13-0 Union got no votes. 
They challenged and a hearing was requested by NLRB. Allan, I and 5 of my employees attended including 1 of the challenged . He 
was proven to not be a incorrect challenge, as the Union claimed he was a supervisor he testified he was not, and that challenge to 
the voter was dismissed. I was asked under oath to identify Stiney/Daniel possible voters by Union lawyer . It was agreed at his hearing 
by all there were 8 possible. Some of the others testified some did not to other claims by union that were proved false, this was early 
fall. Jan 3, 2012 I received a letter from NLRB directing a second election ( see attachment) . At this time the NLRB set up a tentative 
date in the second week of February. We asked for the first week to try to put this behind us . The Union filed a unfair labor charge 
about 2 weeks ago claiming there were 20 or more Stiney/Daniel voters omitted. We still do not have a election date. They are trying to 
stall the election process because they know they do not have the votes. Allan has fought very hard for me and has been very
patient on fees. You can call Allan or e mail him with any questions . www.aholmes@gibbs-holmes.com office 843-722-0037 .
Thanks

Greg Goodrich
Automatic Fire Systems
Greg@afshhi.com
208 Mead Road
Hardeeville, SC 29927 
Ph: 843-208-3750 
Fax: 843-208-3751 
Cell: 843-247-7236
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